
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Feb 10th, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We are very pleased to certify that MCDI Ltd is the exclusive Representative and Distributor for       
Mini-Circuits products in Israel.  
 
A Representative Agreement was signed between MCDI Ltd and Mini-Circuits on March 30th, 2015 and 
a Distributorship agreement was signed on March 19th, 2013.  
 
We have had a very successful business relationship with MCDI Ltd and we are confident in MCDI’s 
ability to provide quality service and technical assistance to your company and the other companies in 
Israel.  
 
Should you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Paul Wilson 
Executive Vice President – Sales & Marketing  
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